
Kickapoo Area School District 
Board Briefs 

 
 

On Wednesday, March 9, 2022 at the regular scheduled meeting the Kickapoo Area School Board took the following 
action: 

♦ Approved expense vouchers and receipts 
♦ Approved minutes from the February 9, 2022 regular board meeting 
♦ Approved minutes from the March 2, 2022 Negotiations/Handbook committee meeting 
♦ Accepted the following donations to the school: $150.00 from Bill and Julienne Baker for mental health 

services in memory of Chad Larson and James Baker; $200 from Leslie Wittman towards the wrestling 
program 

♦ Approved the 1st reading of Neola Board Policy section 0000 – Bylaws, with revisions as discussed for 113.1 – 
Specific Districts of Representation, 141 – Number, and 142.5 – Vacancies 

♦ Approved WIAA co-op sports agreements with La Farge for boys’ and girls’ wrestling 
♦ Approved Travel Club requests as presented 
♦ Modified COVID protocol as it relates to the Washington DC band and choir trip, with no official motion 

made 
♦ Approved payment to Leah Grosse as assistant wrestling coach for the 2021-22 season 

 
 
Heard reports on or discussed the following: 

• Awarding of a mental health grant from the Department of Public Instruction 
• Meeting scheduled with Kraemer Brothers and subcontractors to begin the pool project 
• 4K screening scheduled for April 8, 2022 
• ACT testing 
• Pool Supervisor discussion 

 
A detailed copy of the board minutes for this meeting may be obtained by contacting the Kickapoo Area School 
District at 627-0102.  All open meetings of the Kickapoo Area School Board are recorded. Arrangements to listen to a 
recording of this meeting may be arranged through the district office or by contacting Douglas Olsen, District 
Administrator. 
 


